
   
    

 
BEDFORD PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
                                                                       
Business Office        97 McMahon Road 
Julie Kirrane, Director of Finance      Bedford, Massachusetts 01730 
         Tel: 781-275-7588 
 
TO:  Stop & Shop Bedford, MA  
 
FROM: Julie Kirrane 
 
DATE:  October 2, 2023 
 
SUBJECT: School Donations 
 
 
Dear Ms. Pelser, 
 
Thank you so much for your generous offer on behalf of Stop & Shop. Our Business Students 
greatly appreciate the donation of pumpkins and other sundries for their fundraising efforts and 
your offer will help them to reach their goals.  
 
The Bedford Public Schools great appreciate the partnership we have with your company and look 
forward to continuing our work together in enhancing the education for the children of Bedford. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Julie Kirrane 
Director of Finance  
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